
From: Adam Anderson <AdamAnderson@schouse.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 11/19/2015 1:05:29 PM
Subject: Question from Rep. Kenny Bingham

Good afternoon, Ms. Veldran:

My name is Adam Anderson, I work for Representative Kenny Bingham.

Representative Bingham is wanting to submit a letter of recommendation to the Governor for the South 
Carolina Board of Cosmetology.

Representative Bingham's letter and official notarized application have been completed and are ready for 
submission, but we have not received all the other letters of recommendation as of yet.

Representative Bingham wanted me to ask, should we go ahead and submit his letter and application or wait 
until we have all the recommendation letters and submit them all at once?

Lastly, once we get ready to submit, should it be addressed to any particular staffer in the Governor's office?

Thank you for your time and help and I hope you have a great day.

Sincerely,

Adam Anderson
Office of Representative Kenny Bingham
803-734-3114 (Phone)
803-734-8795 (Fax)
AdamAnderson@schouse.gov (Email)
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